
2023 ENERGY STAR Program Changes

The ENERGY STAR program is changing effective October 22, 2023. 

Windows and doors made after this date must meet more stringent criteria in
order to qualify for ENERGY STAR certification. 

Additionally, Raleigh and surrounding areas were previously part of the North-
Central climate region. Now, this area is in the South-Central climate region.
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